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Re-Apply for Medicaid

Dear students and families,

If you or your family get healthcare from NJ FamilyCare/Medicaid, we have important news about 
your benefits. NJ FamilyCare has returned to regular annual renewals. From April 1, 2023 to March 
31, 2024, NJ FamilyCare will mail the first renewal packets since 2020 to its members.
 
Please make sure your mailing address is up-to-date with NJ FamilyCare by calling 1-800-701-0710 
(TTY: 711). When you receive mail from NJ FamilyCare, make sure you follow the instructions and 
return your packet. If you have questions, visit nj.gov/StayCoveredNJ, or call 1-800-701-0710 (TTY: 
711). There is also an NJ FamilyCare initiative called Cover All Kids (nj.gov/CoverAllKids) that 
students may qualify for – it is for all income-eligible children, regardless of their immigration status. 
 
Your health is important – we want you to stay covered!

https://nj.gov/humanservices/dmahs/staycoverednj/faqs/


